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The Marine Management Organisation (MMO) promotes the sustainable growth of
UK marine fisheries and works in collaboration PO’s to manage fishing
opportunities.

PO’s should submit their annual reports to the MMO by the end of February
each year to fmc@marinemanagement.org.uk

PO’s should submit their annual reports to the MMO by the agreed date.
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